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June 15, 2016 
 
 
 
Meghan Fay Zahniser 
Executive Director 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
2410 Walnut Street, Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA  19103 
 
 
Re: Certification for 2016 STARS Rating 
 
Dear Ms. Zahniser: 
 
This letter is to confirm that the AASHE STARS data submitted on behalf of the University of Connecticut 
is accurate and complete. The Office of Environmental Policy (OEP) student interns, graduate student 
coordinators and staff have collected and verified the data from the university community to the best of 
our knowledge, information and ability.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you.  
 
Sincerely, 
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